

Stephen R. Hall Director, Rate & Regulatory Affairs O: 603-216-3523 E: Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com

August 20, 2015

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 ORIGINAL

N.H.P.U.C. Case No. D.E. 15-0/D

Exhibit No. #9

Witness Fang I

DO NOT REMOVE FROM FILE

Re: DE 15-010: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities -

Energy Service Reconciliation for the Period February 1, 2015, to October 31, 2015, for

both the Large Customer Group and the Small Customer Group

Dear Ms. Howland:

I enclose for filing one original and six copies of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities' reconciliation of energy service rates for all customer groups for the period February 1, 2015, through October 31, 2015. This filing includes direct testimony and schedules of Heather M. Tebbetts.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall

Stephen R. Hall

Enclosures

Cc: Service List